
 

 

 

 

 
Landis Communities Update 

March 23, 2020 
 

A message from Larry Zook, President and CEO 

Residents, families and team members across Landis Communities are experiencing 

very challenging times. I am reminded each day of our mission – to honor and enrich 

the lives of residents/clients and their families in a community of Christ-like love – as I 

see the care and concern we have one for another. Thank you for living out our mission 

during this difficult time. It is what brings us together in community. My prayers, and 

deep appreciation, are with you. I pray for strength, health and God's enduring peace for 

you and your family in this journey. 

  

Reminders for Your Health and Safety 

Symptoms of COVID-19 – this virus mirrors the signs of a respiratory illness with fever, 

cough and shortness of breath as well as flu-like symptoms of head and body aches. If 

you experience these symptoms, do not leave your home. Call your doctor or if you live 

on the Landis Homes campus, call the residential nurse.  

Testing – the nurse or your doctor will give you instructions for where and how to be 

tested. You will not be tested at one of the community drive-up testing locations without 

a referral from a physician. 

Please stay home – staying home reduces the risk to everyone with whom you come in 

contact.  

 

A few other things to share… 

Pathways Institute for Lifelong Learning® – Pathway classes are now on hold until at 

least April 17. Continue to access the free, online resources shared on March 20, 2020, 

and watch for information on recorded presentations of Pathways courses. 

Pharmacy – those on the Landis Homes campus are being asked to call in their 

prescriptions to Phoebe Pharmacy rather than bringing them in.  

Ways to help – many are responding to the request to make masks and gowns – thank 

you! We will keep you informed of other supply needs and ways to help financially. For 

now, your continued prayers are much appreciated. 


